
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

June 11, 2007 
 
 
Unity Broadcasting Inc. 
P.O. Box 790 
Booneville, MS.    68909 
 
                      1800E3-JCF 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                Unity Broadcasting, Inc. 
                                                                                Channel 47   Moulton, AL. 
                                                                                BDISTTL-20060324AAB 
                                                                                Facility Id No.: 68909 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply with the 
Commission’s minor application rules.   Specifically, the proposal shows no 74 DBU 
contour overlap with licensed facility (BLTTA-20010711ADZ). 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve 74 DBU 
contour overlap problem within (30) days from the date of this letter.  If not so amended, 
your application will be considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                         Associate Chief 
                                                                                         Video Division 
                                                                                         Media Bureau 
Cc: Bill Lambert 


